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June 30, 2015 

Re: 2015 Letter of Assurance for Bralorne Gold Mines Ltd. 

Under cover of this letter, please find a report was prepared by Tetra Tech EBA Inc., consulting geotechnical engineers. 
Tetra Tech EBA has addressed the assessments outlined in items 1, 2 and 3 of your memorandum dated February 3, 
2015. 

As outlined in the report by Tetra-Tech, there is no evidence currently available to indicate the presence of weak layers in 
the embankment foundation of the Bralorne tailings storage facility (TSF). The filter criteria within the embankment were 
determined to meet current standards and guidelines. The current TSF is not adequate with respect to water balance; 
however, the planned raise of the tailings embankment will increase both tailings storage capacity and the buffer capacity 
for design storms and surplus water. Bralorne has also commenced planning with respect to alternative management of 
underground mine water. 

To confirm the previous findings and provide further data points, BGM is planning to collect geotechnical data during the 
installation of new piezometers as part of the dam raise program planned for 2015. BGM plans to replace existing 
standpipe piezometers installed in the TSF embankment in 2015 and will confirm the ground conditions at select locations 
below the embankment at that time. 

Bralorne is striving to meet the highest standards of safety for our tailings facility including all of the guidance provided by 
the Canadian Dam Association. We intend to adapt our tailings management system to follow industry best practices and 
will make an effort over time to adopt the "Towards Sustainable Mining" initiative of the Mining Association of Canada. 
Bralorne does not have an Independent Tailings Dam Review Board (ITRB) in place. This will be considered as we move 
forward following the tailings dam raise, which is scheduled in the coming months. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions regarding the operation, maintenance and 
monitoring of our tailings facility. 

Sincerely, 

Lee Heichert 
Mine Manager 
Bralorne Gold Mines Ltd. 


